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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 979
                                                                   Jan. 2012   

January 2012 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday January 20, 2012
                   LOCATION:     Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                           South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                           Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:             2000 Hours Meeting
                  PROGRAM:     Fire and apparatus from the collection of Late          

                                          Member L. Murray Young, as presented by       

                                          Member Dave Parr.

December, 2011 Meeting

Members and Applicants enjoyed a delicious Italian Buffet presented by honorary member Ralph Sevinor and his staff led by Roland Demers. An informative and interesting program followed presented by Rick Conway.

                                                                      Good and Welfare

Member Father Robert Conole is recovering from a serious illness. Our thoughts and prayers are with Father Bob for a speedy recovery.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!

100th Anniversary

It’s finally here!!!! Our Centennial year has commenced! The 100th Anniversary Committee is planning a full year of varied events, including a bus trip and banquet on November 16th. The committee is still looking for volunteers to assist, along with gathering photos of Association events. If you are interested in helping, or have memorabilia to share, please let the President know!

New B.F.D Chief Steve E. Abraira

Chief Abraira served the Miami, Florida Fire-Rescue Department for over 26 years, retiring as an Assistant Fire Chief in 2000 when he was appointed Fire Chief of the City of Dallas, Texas Fire-Rescue Department. Chief Abraira served the City of Dallas for over 5 years before retiring and returning to Florida. In 2007, Abraira came out of retirement to assume his current position of Fire Chief in Palm Bay, Florida.  He holds a Bachelor degree in Public Administration from Barry University and graduates on December 17th, 2011 with a dual Masters degree in Human Resources Management and Management and Leadership from Webster University.  Abraira also holds the Chief Fire Officer designation from the Commission on Professional Credentialing and is a member of the Institution of Fire Engineers.  

Chief Abraira took command of the BFD on December 5, 2011.The members of Box 52 wish him the best of luck as he assumes command of the BFD

Dues

Treasurer Wildermen is pleased to announce that ALL dues are paid on time. The Board extends its thanks to all Members!

Turn-Out Magazine

Thanks to Rick Cutts, Box 52 was the only Region 1 Club to have an article in the latest issue of Turnout. Deadline for the next issue is April 15. Here is a link to read it on line. http://www.ifba.org/htmls/TurnOut.htm

Reminders

· January 20th 2000 hrs. Iron Workers. Slides from the L. Murray Young Collection
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